From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:22:52 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:56 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Suzanne Fitzgerald

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am writing this letter to voice my concerns and objections regarding this application. The last 3 years have been
challenging and we are just starting to recover. We are now hit with massive interest rates, high inflation, and
constant reminders that our world has tilted to those who have and have not.

We are heading into winter and are hit with a request to raise our Enbridge rates. I ask you to think of us retirees
who spent our lives raising our children (probably some of you) and now are hit with raising rates in food, heat, gas,
etc. [ am 69 and have gone back to work part-time. I spend most of my day readjusting my budget to make sure I
can pay my bills. I am asking that you put this off until things settle.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





